
 
MD19 CARE REPORT  

 
 

A big “THANK YOU”—all Lions. We are very close to our goal for CARE. 
We are a few weeks away from the end of the Lions year, hopefully we’ll 
come thru. 
 
Remember this is a two-year project. We all need to buy into our MD 
project: raising gardens for better nutrition for these children in rural 
southern Honduras.   
 
Governors please talk this up at all the club visits. This our MD project and 
is up to you to sell it. Recognize a Lion with a Gordon F. Smith Fellowship. 
($500) I know there are clubs who budget over that per year. So I 
encourage you to Honor a club member. 
 
Congratulation to the Districts who have gone over their Goal. Keep up the 
good work—We all can because We CARE!! 
 

PDG Erma Kemp 
MD19 Care Chairperson 


